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DATE: September 28,2001 c- 
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RE: 
FROM: Jackie Gilchrist, Division of Regulatory Oversight 

Docket No. 01 1203-TI, Request for 
New Zealand Communications (USA) Limited, Inc., effective 9/17/01. 

According to the letter dated September 14, 2001, from Mr. Beahn, Counsel to T&cor-n&he CD cl company provided notice of its intent to discontinue interstate telecommunications services t&nd 
user customers in Florida. Although the company plans to discontinue service in Florida, Mr. Be+n 

t h a t t  t i t  cert.' In acrordanie 
d), oi-the Administrative rroced. requests that Docket 
since no further action is necess 


